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Sanger Branch Library Closed for Maintenance  

The Fresno County Public Library’s Sanger Branch will be closed for maintenance 
starting on March 12, 2018.  The renovation will include upgrades to the doors, flooring, 
and restrooms.   
 
During this closure, FCPL will continue service to Sanger and surrounding area 
residents with visits by the Bookmobile or Pop-up Library collection on Fridays and 
intermittent visits of the Digibus (mobile computer lab) as well. For a schedule of dates, 
times and locations, please visit www.fresnolibrary.org/branch/sang.html.  
 
All current holds will be available at the Sunnyside Regional Library for pickup.  All fines 
and fees for the Sanger Branch Library will be waived during the closure.   
 
FCPL apologizes for any inconvenience this causes our customers, and thanks them for 
their patience and understanding during this time.   
 
For more information about Library programs, services, and specific branch hours, 
please go to www.fresnolibrary.org or contact Rocky Vang at (559) 600-6274. 
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